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VINE HILL ROAD PM 1.18 & PM 1.27  
STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT 

 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that storm damage repairs will 

commence at two locations on Vine Hill Road at post mile 1.18 and post mile 1.27 beginning Tuesday, 

July 28, 2020.  Traffic will be controlled using a temporary signal at both locations.  Work is expected to 

last through the end of November 2020.  

Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  July 23, 2020  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Dan Valley 
  (831) 454-2373 
  dan.valley@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Keith Dorsa 

Brannon Corporation. 
  408.898.6315 
  Keith@Brannondemo.com 
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